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June 14, 2023

MEMORANDUM . ,
FOR - The Regional Executive Director | .I
THRU - The Assistant Regional Director :

For Technical Services -
FROM - The OIC, PENR Officer
SUBJECT : INVITATION AS PARTICIPANT TO THE NATIONAL

CONFERENCE ON PHILIPPINE PLANT CONSERVATION ON 26-
28 JULY 2023 TO BE HELD IN QUEZON CITY [E-2023-111302]

This is to respectfully confirm the attendance of Supervising ECOMS Manuel B. Romero,
Protected Area Superintendent (PASu) of the Mt. Guiting-Guiting Natural Park, to the National
Conference on Philippine Plant Conservation on July 26-28, 2023 in Quezon City.

For information.

“For and in the absence of the OIC, PENRO”

DENR-Romblon
Odiongan, Romblon
Tel #567-2199
Email Address: penroromblon@denr.gov.ph




Republic of the Philippines
Department of Environment and Natural Resources
MIMAROPA Region

MEMORANDUM

T0O : THE PENROs
Palawan. Romblon, and Occidental Mindoro

ATTENTION: THE PROTECTED AREA SUPERINTENDENTS (PASus)
Mt. Mantalingahan Protected Landscape (MMPL)
Puerto Princesa Subterranean River National Park ( PPSRNP)
Mt. Guiting-Guiting Natural Park (MGGNFP)
Mits. Iglit-Baco Natural Park (MIBNP)

FROM : THE OIC, ASSISTANT REGIONAL DIRECTOR
FOR TECHNICAL SERVICES

SUBJECT : INVITATION AS PARTICIPANT TO THE NATIONAL

CONFERENCE ON PHILIPPINE PLANT CONSERVATION ON 26-
28 JULY 2023 TO BE HELD IN QUEZON CITY [E-2023-11 1302)

Referred is the Memorandum dated May 30, 2023 of the Director, Biodiversity
Management Bureau (BMB) nviting the Protected Area Superintendents of Mt. Mantalingahan
Protected Landscape (MMPL) and Puerto Princesa Subterranean River National Park (PPSRNP)
in Palawan, Mt. Guiting-Guiting Natural Park (MGGNP) in Romblon, and Mts. Iglit-Baco Natural
Park (MIBNP) in Occidental Mindoro to the national conference to update the framework for the
Philippine Plant Conservation Strategies and Action Plan (PPCSAP). The conference will be held
on July 26-28, 2023, exclusive of travel time, in Quezon City.

In relation thereto, may we request the immediate confirmation/response of the concerned
PASus through email at pambecddmimaropai gmail.com for further transmittal/confirmation by
this Office to the BMB.

Attached is a copy of the program for further reference.

For information and compliance.

MAXIMO C. LANDRITO




